From: Website Contact Form

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 9:32 AM
To: Chris Nelson

Subject: Carbon pipeline.

From: Randal Smith
Email:

Zip Code: 57022
Subject: Carbon pipeline.

Message Body:

Mr. Nelson, I am a registered republican, I have voted straight down ballot for every republican that has
been on a ballot before this, including you. Come November 8th, I will no longer be able to state that
any longer. Your support of the carbon pipeline going through my family's back yard, and around towns
in eastern South Dakota 1s unsupportable. If this was 1/2 mile from your home, I wonder if you would
still be 1n favor of it.

I'm sure you don't think 1t will happen, but as im sure you are aware, underground utilities are hit and
just plain fail all the time, despite our efforts to prevent it. This is unsafe.

Randal Smith,

Rural Dell Raiids SD.





